From: "Denise" <denise.carlo@btinternet.com>

Sent: Friday, November 19, 2010 8:13 PM

To: <Istjohnhowe@hotmail.co.uk>

Subject: NDR - info on no policy future City Centre parking charges
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Dear Louise,

Please could you forward the information below to the Inspectors
Many thanks,

Kind regards, Denise

Denise Carlo, NNTAG

The GNDP forwarded a note about the size of cap on City centre off-road
PNR
parking spaces.

NNTAG referred to the importance of parking tariffs in managing travel
demand. Please see below extract from NDR MSBC document stating that
Norwich

City Council has no published policy on future car parking charges.

2.1.2 Parking Charges

"Norwich City Council has no published policy on future car parking
charges

and much of the parking supply

in the city centre is commercially owned and operated. Therefore, in the
absence of further information, car

parking charges are assumed to increase in line with the GDP values
published in WebTAG 3.5.6".

From: Norwich - Northern Distributor Road Major Scheme Business Case
Sensitivity Tests For DfT

Core Scenario, Volume 1 - Main Report, December 2009, Norfolk County
Council.





